
 

We have made your library as safe as possible.  
As a result, the library looks a bit different. 

✓   Borrow and return items 

✓   Families welcome 

✓   Grab and Go selections for children to allow quick 
 browsing  

For more information on our opening hours and 
safety measures visit www.norfolk.gov.uk/libraries   

✓ Wear a face covering in the library unless you are exempt from doing so  

✓ Use the hand sanitiser on entry 

✓ Observe social distancing at all times  

✓ All books returned to us are quarantined for 72 hours 

We are looking forward to seeing you again soon 

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/libraries

